
From: Ellen Boardman <Ellen.Boardman@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>  
Sent: 03 January 2020 17:12 
To: Matthew Chadwick <Matthew.Chadwick@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning notification for application reference: 19/02796/F 
 
Hi Matthew 
 
I have looked at the application and note that whilst there do not appear to be significant trees 
within the plot there are a number of trees on the boundaries, some planted as a shelterbelt. These 
trees have the potential to contribute significantly to the site providing a vision and noise barrier 
from the adjacent properties as well as a wind barrier. Trees at this location will improve the 
amenity value of the site and provide shade in the summer.  I would like to see that the trees are 
considered and protected from the development by fencing or further information supplied if the 
trees are to be removed or significantly pruned. 
 
Thanks 
 
Ellen 
 
Ellen Boardman 
Arboricultural Officer (north) 
Environmental Services 
Cherwell District & South Northants Councils 
 

01295 221666 

 01295 221878  
 
mailto:ellen.boardman@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk  
 
Please note I work Thursday, Friday and alternate Wednesdays 

 
www.cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
www.southnorthants.gov.uk 
 

www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil    
www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil     
 
Follow us on Twitter: @Cherwellcouncil 
Follow us on Twitter : @SNorthantsC 
 
 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately.  
 
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 
viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 
You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).  
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Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender 
and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of 
action..  
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